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I enjoy and find natural the changing lengths of days throughout the year.  I do NOT 

enjoy or find natural or useful changing the clocks twice a year and pretending I am 

gaining some kind of innocuous benefit for the abrupt change in the earth's and my 

cycles. If our federal legislatures won't do it, I love that at least we Oregonians will. 

Please pass SB1548. 


